
 

 

    

 

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 
    

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 
 

     Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 

 
 
CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m. SHIFT - Church for Junior Highs!  We are 

finished for the summer, and will be back in action in September! 
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Club Core - Junior High will resume in 

September! We are away this week at our WIRED overnight camp. 
And our Canada's Wonderland trip will be happening on Wednesday, 
August 19th. Sign-up forms are available in the CORE. 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

Wednesday Night - Senior High will resume in September! 
 

Also, don't forget about our Canada's Wonderland trip that will be 

happening on Wednesday, August 19th. Sign-up forms are available in 
the CORE. 
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) - There will be no Young Adults 

tomorrow night or next Monday. Join us on August 20th for a Young 
Adults vs. Youth soccer game!  
 
 

 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South 
Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will help 
us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check out our 
website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 
 

Jude St. John, Interim Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections  (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Angela McCallum, Community Connections  (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Judith Gaunt, Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, August 9, 2015 
 

Today at W.L.A. 
 
  

10:00 a.m.                                                                         Worship Service  
 
THIS MORNING'S SERMON: "And So We Wait"                         Psalm 27                                       

Today Pastor Lyall Mix will be preaching from Psalm 27. In this Psalm we 
are encouraged to "wait on the Lord". We will see together the benefits we 
have when we wait on Him. 
 
 
9:00 – 10:00 a.m.    All Welcome.         Prayer Ministry 
10:00 a.m.               JK - Grade 3                                            Growzone 1 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

This Week  at W.L.A. 

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Now in summer mode!  If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to 
contact Deb Wilkins at (519) 471-4133.  
 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

Now on hiatus for the summer.  We will resume again in September.  For 
further details, please contact Thea Close at (519) 281-7947 or 
thea.close@gmail.com.  
 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

We are taking a break for the summer, and will resume in September! 
 
Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… will resume Wednesday, September 16th, with 

a Beth Moore study and video series (James: Mercy Triumphs).  For more 
information, contact Cheryl at cherylhargraves@live.ca 
 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                      Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

Now in summer mode!  For info, email Jude (jude@wlachurch.org). 
 
Thursday, 12:00 Noon                                           Seniors' Potluck Party 

Join us here at the church for a time of fun and good food! 
 
Friday, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m.                                ESL Conversation Circles                                  

Women doing life and sharing discussions together, to practise English. 
We will begin our fall session on September 25th, but will meet informally 
at various times throughout the summer to enjoy outings together. For 
more information contact englishWLA@gmail.com or call Rebecca at  
(519) 702-8536. 
 
 

On Beyond  THIS WEEK 

Thursday, August 27, 1:30 p.m.                     Seniors' Ice Cream Party 

Join us at Fleetway Dairy Queen for a cool, refreshing ice cream cone, 
sundae, milkshake or blizzard! And of course some fun together! 
 

Sunday, August 23, 10:00 a.m.                             Communion Sunday 

Our special offering will go towards helping to defray the costs 
associated with our Community "Launch" event. 
 

Other Important  NOTES 

Our Special Offering... for our WLA Cares Fund totalled $1,349.08. 
 

Camp Elements... We have finished 5 weeks of Camp Elements! Thank 
you for your prayers and support. We will complete our summer with our 
brand new Sports Camp running August 17 - 21. 
 

A Note About Parking... During the summer months, additional parking 
is available at Farm Boy, Mac's, and the funeral home across the street. 
Please do not park in our Fire Lanes, or on the grass areas. Thank 

you for your co-operation!! 
 

Kids Pacs... are available for children in Grades 4 and 5, to work on 

during the service!! They can be picked up and dropped off at the back of 
the sanctuary during the summer months. 
 

Christian Life in London Online... The August edition is now available! 
To read all it has to offer, and to sign up for your FREE subscription, go 
to www.clilondon.com.  
 

The June 21 Announcement... from the Board of Elders is now up on 
our website. It can be viewed online at 
http://www.wlachurch.org/sermons-resources/sermons/ 
Click on the orange bar below "Weekly Sermons".  
 

We now have... an AED (Automatic External Defibrillator) on site! It is 
located on the wall outside the kitchen. Check it out, but please don't 
open the door, as an alarm will sound!! 
 

A Note from Judith... Thank you to all those who have volunteered to 

serve in Children's Ministry over the summer months to make summer 
programming possible!  
 

A Note About Sunday Morning Coffee... We are serving a Peruvian 

Fair Trade blend. Please consider donating as you enjoy your morning 
coffee, as Net Proceeds will be going towards Mission Peru! 
 

Pre-Approved Donation Plan... Pre-authorized debits are available to 
people wishing to contribute via automatic bank withdrawals. Enrollment 
forms are located in the chair pockets. 
 

Growzone  NOTES 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
10:00 a.m.  Mary Anne MacCrone, Marian Kowal, Michelle Koch, 

Bethany McLandress, Sharon Close, Christine Bell, Kathleen Reid, 
Helen Nanfe Pyentam, Maddison DeLancey, Kim Banman. 
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